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Newsletter No. 3 

18th September 2020 

ATTENDANCE 
As most of you are aware, the Government has informed 

parents that school attendance from September is 

statutory.  I would like to thank you all for supporting the 

school with this – we have had excellent attendance 

figures so far this term.  The DFE has told all schools that 

is is expecting them to provide learning for children who 

cannot attend due to quarantine and isolation regulations.  

This will enable our children to continue their learning 

whilst at home.  For Key Stage 2 children learning is being 

uploaded on to Google Classroom and children are 

expected to continue with their lessons unless they are 

too ill to do so.  For Key Stage 1 and Reception class, we 

ask that parents make contact with their child’s teacher so 

that they can continue with key learning – this will be in 

the form of spellings, reading, Purple Mash work  as well 

as other activities that will support the learning for the 

week.   

As mentioned in our Newsletter last week, I ask that all 

parents provide precise reasons for absence so that we 

can take the appropriate action and support you and your 

child accordingly.  Should there be isolation/quarantine 

and children do not complete work, the school reserves 

the right to record this absence as unauthorised.  This may 

seem harsh, but the children have missed a significant 

amount of school already during 2020 and we need to 

keep learning as consistant as possible over the 

forthcoming months. 

 

Our Value for this month is Respect 

NEW WEBSITE 
We are in the process of updating our school 

website so that information can be easily accessed.  
Why not have a look at http://www.westhaddonprimary.net. 

 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Reception – Freya and Lily-Mae 

Year 1 – Joshua and Seren 

Year 2 – Chloe and Jaiden 

Year 3 – Elsie and Sadie 

Year 4 – Baxter, Bridie and Anna 

Year 5 – Xander and Maisie 

Year 6 – Isabelle 

 

Value Star Awards 

Reception – Rose 

Year 1 – Charlotte 

Year 2 – Pippa J 

Year 3 – Barnaby 

Year 4 – William 

Year 5 – Sam 

Year 6 – Albert 

CLUBS 

Children are to wear school uniform for clubs before 

and after school but can change footwear and they 

should arrive and leave via the hall entrance not the 

office entrance.  Thank you. 

 

CHILDREN’S ARTWORK 

We have been busy updating our displays around the 

school.  There has been some fabulous work and the 

children have really enjoyed their learning.  Here are 

some of their displays so far:- 
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